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Finally, the Deputy Minister noted that British and Irish naval
vessels have taken action against Spanish trawlers, and evidence
is emerging of illegal acts by those trawlers. He said Spain
should consider the tremendous concern that is being expressed
around the world about its fishing fleets.

- 30 -

For further information, media representatives may contact:

Media Relations Office
Department of Foreign Affairs and International Trade

(613) 995-1874




